SMT. A.A.A. GOVERNMENT P.G. COLLEGE, KALKA

NOTICE

All the students are, hereby, informed that the Internal
Complaints Committee of the College is organizing a screening
of a short film on sexual harassment on 8" October, 2025 at 1:00
P.M. in Room No. 1, in order to generate awareness regarding
unwelcome verbal, visual or physical conduct that constitutes as
sexual harassment and the various regulations pertaining to it so

that they you may become adept at taking the right steps against
it. Therefore, all the students are instructed to attend this movie
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screening.
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